
  Windsor C.A.R.E.S.  
 

SOCKTOBER 
 

The summer has ended and the winter months  
will be upon us before we know it. The winter 
months are extremely difficult for those who  

are homeless and need to stay warm. 
 

C.A.R.E.S. will be collecting  
NEW winter socks throughout the 
month of October to be distributed 

this holiday season to those in need.  
 

NEW socks can be dropped off at the  
Social Services office at the  

LP Wilson Community Center. 
 

For more information about this collection 
or to learn more about volunteering through 

Windsor C.A.R.E.S, please contact 
Deb Sheldon at 860-285-1839. 


